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10th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected, due to good attendance, to take part in a school 
trip to Edinburgh Zoo on Friday, 25th November 2022. This is an educational trip where there will be a talk from 
the zoo keepers as well as ample time to enjoy what the zoo has on offer. 
 
Your child will need to be at school for 7.30 am for the bus to leave at 8.00 am and will be due back to school for 
around 5.30 pm (subject to traffic).  Students will then need to be collected from school or permission granted 
for them to make their own way home.  
 
Your child is not required to wear school uniform but should dress appropriately for the weather on the day.   They 
will need a packed lunch.  If he/she is entitled to free school meals, this will be provided by school unless you wish 
them to bring their own.  Please complete the attached slip and return to school by Friday, 18th November 2022.  
 
Our records show that you have given your consent for visits and photographs.  Should you wish to decline 
consent for the visit or any photographs to be taken at the event, please inform the school in writing or by 
telephone. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr A Fawcett 
KS3 Director of Learning 
 
�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EDINBURGH ZOO TRIP 
 
Name:                                                            Form:       

  Yes No 

My child would like a school packed lunch  � � 
I give permission for my child to make their own way home � � 

 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ Date: ___________________________ 
 


